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03-09-21 Sandy Creek Board Update (ID 2265949) 

B a r t o n  &  L o g u i d i c e ,  D . P . C .  
 

Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date: March 10, 2021 
    

From: Anthony M. Young, P.E. Project No.: 1001.005.001 
1001.008.002 
 

Subject: Board Update – Sandy Creek/Richland Joint Water Project  
 

    
              

 
Sewer Project Update: 

• DEC comments have been responded to. 
 

Water Project Update: 

• Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities 
o WD Malone shutdown for the winter on January 15th. 

o Payment Application No. 7 has been disbursed to WD Malone.  

o NYS DEC has received CEHA variance application and it is being reviewed. DEC requested 

an extension for their review. The new “completeness” due date is March 19. 

• Project Financing 
o Coordination with EFC, RD, and Fiscal Advisors continues. 
o State Comptroller Application was submitted December 23rd and is currently in review. 

 

• Steps to Proceed 
o Construction Restart – April 2021 
o Construction Completion – Spring 2022 
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